
The Friends of Wheatfield Primary School!!
BOOK CLUB SPRING MAGAZINE!

!!
Dear Parent / Carer,!!
You should soon receive the spring edition of the Scholastic Book Club 
magazine via your child’s book bag.!!
You can order all the books in the Book Club and many more at !
http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/wheatfield-primary-bs32 and your books 
will be delivered to school for free.!!
If you would like to place an order without going online, please complete the 
order form at the back of the magazine and return to the school office in an 
envelope marked ‘Friends - Book Club order’.!!
If you are paying by cheque, please make the cheque payable to!
 ‘Scholastic  Ltd’ and enclose with your order (please do not enclose 
cash).!!
Please return your order to school no later than !
WEDNESDAY 4TH MAY!
Each book you buy will earn 20% commission for the school to spend on 
books for the library or classroom.!!
Orders can be picked up from the office, if this is made clear on the order 
form.!!
Thank you for your continued support.!!
The Friends of Wheatfield Primary School.

http://clubs-school

